
We’re
partnering with AWLQ Community 

Vet Clinics to Provide Targeted 
Support for Vulnerable Pet Owners

If a dog doesn’t have to become  
a rescue dog, that’s always the 
best outcome.
Our most recent grant award is focused on keeping 
beloved pets with their families who desperately 
want to avoid surrendering them. Less dogs being 
surrendered means less pressure on already 
stretched rescue groups, allowing them to use the 
limited resources that they have more effectively.
SavourLife have committed $200,000 over the next  
12 months to a targeted support fund for essential 
veterinary care which will help individuals and families 
keep their dogs healthy and by their side - especially 
during times of hardship. Whether its homelessness, 
unemployment, or domestic violence, we’re working 
together to ensure that financial struggles don’t lead  
to pets being unnecessarily surrendered. 

AWLQ’s Community Vet Clinics have been supporting 
the Queensland community for over 20 years, offering 
affordable care to nearly 50,000 animals each year 
and we’re very proud to help them extend this help 
further to those who need it most. 

“This important collaboration ensures that pet 
owners who are going through financial hardship 
can continue to keep their pets healthy and by 
their side.” Katie Garrett, CEO of AWLQ.

We’re looking forward to seeing the impact that this important 
program makes over the next 12 months! 

Why it matters:
We’re breaking down financial barriers to 
veterinary care. 

We’re helping families and their pets stay together. 

Here is how it works:
The SavourLife + AWLQ CVC Support Fund 
provides veterinary assistance to individuals 
facing short-term financial challenges. 

The fund is specifically designed for those who 
may need emergency or one-off treatments to 
avoid having to part with their pets. 



We’re
getting rescue dogs off to the best 

start with great nutrition!

Nutrition is an integral  
part of a dog’s health  
and happiness.
So we’re thrilled to be able to help feed thousands  
of rescue dogs while they wait for their forever 
homes to come along. 

Even better, when they do find their families, we’re 
sending them home with a bag of SavourLife so 
that they can keep enjoying the same great food 
and settle into their new homes with no unsettling 
change to their diet. 

We’re proud to be offering our feeding program  
to rescue groups across the country including: 

Animal Welfare League QLD

Animal Welfare League SA

Dogs Home of Tasmania

Sunshine Coast Animal Rescue 

Australian Animal Protection Society VIC 

Animal Protection Society of WA

QLD Staffy & Amstaff Rescue

Sydney Dogs and Cats Home


